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Two participation requests were received during the reporting period.  Both were accepted and 
none were refused. 

 

One process was completed during the reporting period resulting in set of actions for ongoing 
engagement between the community and the local authority on environmental improvements at St 
Fitticks Community Park around the East Tullos Burn were agreed. 

 

The primary means of promoting Participation Requests was through our website. 

 

Neil Carnegie 

Communities and Housing Area Manager 


